

4 Fiends of Ysgol Y Way





Dear Parents,

On Thursday, 6th April, the Friends of Ysgol Y Waun are hosting an Easter Disco in the Lloyd's Lane Hall with music kindly provided by Joanne Williams.

Due to the number of children who may wish to attend we will be allocating three sessions as follows:-

- Nursery, Reception and Year 1
- 3.30 p.m. to 4.30 p.m.

Years 2 and 3

4.30 p.m. to 5.30 p.m.

Years 4,5 and 6

5.30 p.m. to 6.30 p.m.

All Nursery and Reception children must be accompanied by an adult

Entrance to the disco is £2 per child which will include crisps and a drink.

If your child will be in After School Club please let them know if you wish your child to attend the Disco so arrangements can be made to bring them over.

All children will enter the Disco via the main entrance at Lloyd's Lane and will be collected at the doors next to the Leisure Centre entrance, except Years 4,5 and 6 who will be able to leave via the main entrance.

School staff have volunteered along with Friends of Ysgol Y Waun to supervise their classes during the Disco but any parent wishing to support us would be more than welcome.

Please return the slip below to school in a sealed envelope clearly marked with your child's name by Friday, 31st March, to enable us to purchase enough refreshments for all children attending.

Children in Rainbows, Reception and Year 1 can wear their Disco clothes to school that day, children being collected from Afterschool Club may bring clothes with them to change into.

Thank you for your support,

Friends of Ysgol Y Waun

Friends of Ysgol Y Waun Easter Disco, Thursday, 6th April

I wish my child	in	Class
Year Groupto	o attend the Easter Disco on Thursday, 6th Apr	il.
I enclose payment of £2		
My child will be collected / will walk home (delete as appropriate)		
I	am able to help on the day at(tim	ne).